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We are thrilled that our House is expanding to serve more families. While we are under construction, for the safety of our guest families, staff, volunteers and visitors and their vehicles, we need to make some substantial changes to our parking policies.  

There is no parking permitted on Ronald McDonald House property. All guest families and their visitors need to park their cars in a Cincinnati Children’s garage. The closest parking is Visitor’s Parking under Cincinnati Children’s A Building. Guest families should be able to have their ticket validated before leaving so that parking is free. Tickets are validated at the following locations:
· Outpatient registration desks
· Welcome Centers in Locations A and B
· Radiology and Medical Imaging
· Same Day Surgery

If a guest family incurs a fee for leaving the hospital garage, please speak to a guest services manager for reimbursement.

For visitors, parking is $3 per vehicle. It is free at night (6 p.m. to 7 a.m.) and on weekends and holidays. 
				 
Families are still welcome to drive into RMH to check in, drop off passengers and unload luggage. After that, because this will be an active construction zone, your car should be moved as quickly as possible to the Children’s garage.

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we manage this process and work toward our goal of creating a new space to serve as many families as possible. If you have any concerns or questions, please feel free to speak to a guest services manager on duty.
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